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BULLETIN #    June 2018 4
Closure of Huntington Road Intersection with Major 

Mackenzie Drive

On June 30, LINK427 will permanently close to the travelling public (e.g. vehicles, 

cyclists, pedestrians, etc.) the portion of Huntington Road from Major Mackenzie Drive 

to north of the future Highway 427 interchange. 

Authority for the permanent closing of various roads at the point that such roads 

intersect or run into the King’s Highway 427 Extension from York Regional Road 7 to 

Major Mackenzie Drive was granted by the Ontario Municipal Board procedures 

(Case #:  MM160043) on October 7, 2016. 

The red line on the map below shows the portion of Huntington Road being closed.
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